
ADDENDUM 

December 12, 2019 

ADDENDUM # 4
RFP 20T1, Propane School Buses 
REVISED DUE DATE & TIME:  FCPS Main Lobby, Thursday, December 19, 2019, prior to and time stamped no 

later than 11:00 A.M. 

This addendum is being issued to provide additions, corrections, clarifications and answers to certain questions raised 
referencing the original bid packages and any resultant contracts for the above bid.  

1. Question:  Will exceptions be allowed to bid?  We can offer a stainless steel stepwell but our factory does not offer a
coated step.  Is this acceptable?  Answer:  Yes, stainless steel is acceptable.

Thank you for your interest in bidding with Frederick County Public Schools and we apologize for any inconvenience this 
may have caused. 

Sincerely, 

Kim Miskell 

Kim Miskell, CSBO, 
Assistant Purchasing Manager 

km/ab 

pc:  Fred Punturiero, Director of Transportation 

  Stephen P. Starmer, C.P.M., Purchasing Manager 
Kim Miskell, Assistant Purchasing Manager 

Billie Laughland, Buyer Specialist 
Bill Meekins, Buyer Specialist 

Scott Bachtell, Buyer Specialist 

Purchasing Office 
191 South East Street 
Frederick, Maryland 21701 
301-644-5209 phone
301-644-5213 fax 

    Kerrie Koopman CPPB, CPPO, 
 Purchasing Manager 

Kim Miskell, CSBO, Assistant Purchasing 
Manager 

Bill Meekins CPPB, CSBO, CPCP,  
Purchasing Agent 

Shane Ryberg, Purchasing Agent 

Purchasing Office 
191 South East Street 
Frederick, Maryland 21701 
301-644-5208 phone 
301-644-5213 fax 
kim.miskell@fcps.org

mailto:kim.miskell@fcps.org
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